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COVID-19 Consent form
The Football Association, in conjunction with Government advice, have published plans to resume outdoor competitive football in a phased manner.  The return of grassroots football requires effort from all parties (clubs, coaches, players, officials and supporters) to provide an environment that is as safe as possible for everyone involved. 
· Return of outdoor competitive grassroots football (17th July) - http://www.thefa.com/news/2020/jul/17/grassroots-guidance-for-competitive-football-restart-in-england-170720
· Latest Government guidance on COVID-19 - https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
· Whittlesford Warriors Risk Assessment and associated guidance - https://www.whittlesfordwarriors.co.uk/COVID-19 
COVID-19 risks can be reduced but not eliminated completely.  The decision to return to grassroots football is an individual one, and Whittlesford Warriors requires consent prior to players returning to football activities.  

By signing this form you are confirming:
· You have read and understood the guidance for the return of competitive football
· You and your child will comply with the COVID-19 risk reduction measures required by the club
· The club may keep contact details for 21 days to support Track and Trace

	Player Name(s)
	



	Parent / Carer Name
	



	Signature
	



	Date
	





If you want to withdraw consent at any time, please contact your team manager.  If you have any concerns regarding the COVD-19 risk measures then please contact the club (https://www.whittlesfordwarriors.co.uk/club-committee/).
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